
DOWNTOWN COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
Marijuana & Alcohol Committee  

 

 
 

Date: January 31, 2017 
Mr. Branden Bartlett,  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review your Memorandum of Understanding for Denali Dispensaries to create 
a Marijuana Retail Store in the downtown Anchorage community.  As an unbiased entity and representative of 
the downtown community we cannot agree or disagree to your Memorandum of Understanding.  We 
acknowledge that you have gone through the proper procedure of notifying the Downtown Community Council 
with a Memorandum of Understanding and appreciate the actions you take to create a positive relationship with 
the downtown community.  
 
The Downtown Community Council wants to assure you that your business is important and we will continue to 
welcome your involvement in the downtown community.  Working together, we will make the downtown 
community a positive and successful environment for all.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Michelle Gallagher 
Vice President, Downtown Community Council 
Co-Chair Marijuana & Alcohol Committee  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


